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November 8, 2017

Harvard Law School
LLM Program
Admission Committee

Ms. Humeyra Colak has been nominated as a principal finalist for the 2018-2019 Turkish
Fulbright Student Program. Subject to successful placement, she is eligible for Fulbright funding
up to a maximum amount of $50,000 which will be renewed for a second year of study, given
that the student is in good academic standing, to cover study costs calculated at the Fulbright
rate. Calculated study costs will take any university cost-sharing into account, and if the
Fulbright calculated study costs are below the maximum grant amount, the finalist will only be
eligible for the lesser amount.

If you have any questions about Ms. Humeyra Colak’s Fulbright funding, you can contact the
Turkish Fulbright Commission for further information.

The Fulbright Student Program requires all grantees to return to their home countries upon the
completion of their academic exchange activities in the United States.
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